THE METROPOLITAN MUSEUM OF ART
NEW YORK 28, N. Y.
CABLE ADDRESS

METMUSART P . 2“/14.'
/

July 24, 1950

-

Dr. George Steindorff
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollywood, California

Dear Uncle George:

I have just had a talk with Miss Vaun Gillmor of the
Bollingen Foundation about the parts of the large Grammar for which
estimates have not been made. She says that the Foundation would
like to have at least an approximate idea of the cost of these parts.
These parts would include, I assume, the following:

At the front of the book, the foreword, a detailed table
of contents and a 11:t of abreviatlons. 0y

——

At the back of the book, a bibliography, which,I gather from
your last letter, ,would only cover tw%ﬂa, since you would
refer the student to the blbllography of n some other full
bibliography.

Then there would be the geparate reading exercises and
vocabulary for which an approximate estimate is also desired. I
know you are concentrating now on the correction of galley proof, but
I thought you might be able to give Augustin an approximate idea of
the number of printed pages which would be necessary for these
additional parts in terms of the second edition of the Grammar.
Augustin could then submit an approximate figure of costs to the
University of Chicago Press. I do not recall whether you plan to
uge different texts for the reading exercises from those which
appear in the second edition of the 1argo Grammar. 1 have just
talked to a Mr., Coughlin of Augustin's office. He says that Mr,
Augustin is at present in Arizona where his address is, General
Delivery, Winslow, Arizona. Mr. Coughlin suggests that you might
write directly to Mr. Augustin at Winslow. I have told Mr. Coughlin
that he can come to this Department at any time and see a copy of
the second edition of the large Grammar.

I don't think we have ever discussed the format of the
Grammar. 1 suppose that you have probably come to some decision
about this. I simply would like to say that I hope you may have
decided on a somewhat larger size of page than was used for the
second edition, However, that is a matter entirely for your own

decision.
With best regards to all,
Affectionately,

LB/pl Ludlow Bull



